
 

 

 

 
 
 

The flowers this morning are given by Marilyn Larose  
in loving memory of her husband Prosper  

and parents Marion & Bob Ellison. 

 
Our coffee hour today will be dedicated to the  

memory of Ellie Thomas, who passed away on June 30.   
Her husband Bill and their family appreciate the opportunity to 

gather informally this morning with church friends to share memories.  

 
 
 

Summer Services with Canton Community Baptist Church 
We will be sharing services in July & August with the  Canton  Community Baptist Church.   
We will host in July, they will host in August.    Services in both months at 10 a.m. 
 
 

Staff vacation 
Rev. Brenda will be on vacation from July 4 through18.  For urgent pastoral care needs,  
please contact the church office or the Senior Deacons, Casey Levine and Hugh Anderson. 
 

 
Next  Sundays, July 17 Guest Pastor 
Again we welcome our guest pastor next Sunday, the Rev. Dr. Robert LaRochelle, a retired UCC 
pastor who has served both UCC and ELCA (Lutheran) churches.  His latest book, I Love the 
Church, I Hate the Church, has been recently published. 
  
 

Sunday Flowers 
If you would like to help out and contribute flowers for July 24 or July 31, it would be very 
much appreciated.  Please email Nancy at nanalford@snet.net or call 860-693-2863. 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

The First Congregational Church, Canton Center 

Announcements ~ July 10,  2022 

 Sunday           10 Monday          11 Tuesday           12 Wednesday   13 Thursday      14 Friday        15 Saturday     16 

 

Worship   
10:00 am 

    
 

 

Trustees 7 pm 
ACA 7 pm 

Al-Anon 7 pm 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

AA 7 pm 

  
 

 
 

 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 

AA 11 pm 

 
 

Pastor: The Rev. Dr. Brenda Pelc-Faszcza      
Director of Music: Mary Lou Keefe  
Sexton:  Walt LeGeyt 
Ministers: Every Member 
Office Manager: Kristen DiMattia                 
  
 

Duty Deacons: Casey Levine & Hugh Anderson  
Duty Trustee: Sue Lampros & Phil LeGeyt  
Camera:  Noah Herbek  
  

Do You Know about Scrip? 
Scrip is a fundraising program Canton Center Church has been running for over 6 years.  If you ever 
give or use gift cards, Scrip is great to get involved with.  You can purchase a gift card for any num-
ber of 700+ retailers, restaurants,  online stores and our church gets some money back from every 
gift card sold.  The beauty is that you pay and receive face value of the card, so there is no additional 
spend for you.  Stop by the Scrip table in the parish hall during coffee hour  to learn more or see 
what we have in stock for immediate purchase. 

 
 

Missions Outreach Collection 
For the month of July, we’ll be collecting backpacks and school  supplies for Wellmore Behavioral 
Health, that serves families in need.  The below items may be left in the Missions Box in the vestibule 
outside the kitchen: backpacks, notebooks, pencils, pens, highlighters, erasers, elastic book  
covers, assignment notebooks, rulers, sticky notes and “nutritious snacks” such as granola 
bars, dried fruits, etc.   

 
 

Thank you to our singers and instrumentalist this summer:   
July 10 - Paul Stansel,    July 17-Cindy Webb,     July 31-Bill Thomas  
 

  


